
Teixeira-Ohr and Vinci of H. Pearce honored for 20 years of
service
July 14, 2011 - Connecticut

According to Barbara Pearce, president and CEO of H. Pearce Company Realtors, Linda
Teixeira-Ohr, Wallingford regional office, and Virginia Vinci, Rocky Hill commercial office, received
awards celebrating their 20 years of service to H. Pearce.
"Linda and Virginia have dedicated many years to H. Pearce and we are extremely thankful for the
work they have accomplished," said Pearce. "They have a wealth of knowledge that continues to
serve them and the company well."
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